
TRESPASSING NOTICE 
North Silverwood is a private community with 

private streets.  Entry into the community is 

restricted to residents.  Entry may not be made 

by non-residents for the purpose of school drop-

off/pick-up.   

You have been observed TRESPASSING on 

North Silverwood Homeowner’s Association 

Property.  

If you are observed TRESPASSING again, a 

report will be presented to the PLACER COUNTY 

SHERIFF including witness statements as well as 

time dated videos made within the community.   

Criminal citation and/or civil action may follow in 

accordance with California Criminal and Civil 

Code. 

 

 

 

 

 


